
The USA won 46 gold 
medals at London 2012 

China won 21 silver medals 
in Beijing. 

GB won 18 more medals in 
total in London than they 

won in Beijing. 

China won 88 medals in 
total at London 2012 

China won 188 medals in 
total at the last two 
Olympics combined. 

In London, GB won 12 more 
gold medals than they did 

silver medals. 

The USA won 82 gold 
medals in the last two 

Olympics combined 

GB won 30 silver medals in 
the last two Olympics 

combined. 

China won 5 more bronze 
medals in Beijing than they 

did in London 

The USA finished above 
China in the medals table at 

London 2012 

China won 23 bronze 
medals at the London 

Olympics 

The USA won 9 fewer silver 
medals at London 2012 
than they did at Beijing 

2008. 

GB won 29 gold medals at 
the London Olympics 

The USA won 38 silver 
medals at Beijing 2008 

GB won 65 medals in total 
at the London Olympics 

The USA won 29 bronze 
medals at London 2012 

The USA won 110 medals in 
total at Beijing 2008. 

Team GB finished one place 
higher in the medals table 
in London than they did in 

Beijing. 

China won 2 fewer silver 
medals in London than the 

USA did. 

GB has won 48 gold medals 
at the last two Olympics 

combined. 

 



How many more medals did the USA win in Beijing than in London? 

How many silver medals have the USA won at the last two Olympics combined? 

How many more medals did China win in Beijing than they did in London? 

How many gold medals have China won in total at the last two Olympics? 

How many bronze medals have GB won at the last two Olympics combined? 

In London, the USA won more medals than GB.  How many more?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


